The Special Meeting of the Town of Cambridge, duly called and held the 25th day of September, 7:00 PM at the Town Hall, the following were present:

Supervisor William Watkins Councilwoman Catherine Fedler Councilman Gerald Skiff

Others present: Town Clerk Heather Greenawalt, Rani Bass

Supervisor Watkins called the meeting to order at 7:02 PM.

The Supervisor said that a resolution needed to be done for the speed limit change that was discussed at the September 9, 2013 Town Board Meeting.

Resolution #47

Councilman Skiff motioned.

Seconded by Councilwoman Fedler,

That the speed limit be changed to 35mph from the stop sign at the Buskirk Bridge to Intersection at King Road. The speed limit also be changed to 45 mph from Intersection of King Road on County Route 59 all the way to Intersection of Center Cambridge Road and County Route 59.

Vote:

Ayes -3

Noes - 0

The Town Clerk Heather Greenawalt handed out the 2014 budget to the Town Board Members.

There being no further business before the Board, the meeting was moved and carried to adjournment at 7:05 PM.

Respectfully yours,

Heather Greenawalt Town Clerk/Town of Cambridge